Birth and Deaths Card of Thanks, In Memoriams, Engagements

DIED

ANDERSON, Frances Margaret (née Husband) - Peacefully on February 26, 2005. Loving daughter of the late W.F.B. Husband and the late May Roy. Fondly remembered by many cousins and friends. A memorial service will be held on Saturday, March 5 at 2 p.m. at St-Mary's Anglican Church, 261 Main Rd., Hudson, QC. In lieu of flowers donations in her name may be made to the charity of your choice. Arrangements entrusted to McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc., Ormstown.

LESLIE, Alexander (Sandy) George – Passed away peacefully at his home in Ottawa on February 25, 2005 after a four month battle with cancer. Survived by his loving wife Janice, daughters Lynn and Sarah, sisters Elsie Stirling and Betty Holden, and brothers Robert and Roy.

CARD OF THANKS

We would like to express our thanks to relatives and friends for the expressions of sympathy extended to us in the passing of our brother-inlaw Florian Dumas, busband of the late Bernice Barrington Dumas. Your acts of kindness are appreciated by the families of:

Betty Barrington, Gerald & Joan MacDonald, Rodney & Bonnie Barrington, Arthur & Sandra Rankin, William & Errolyn Rennie

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Hendrikje van Blankers wish to express sincere appreciation to Dr. Blonde and the 3rd floor staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital. To the CLSC for the excellent care given to her over the many years. The June & Joy Farquhar nursing homes for their care and concern. To Reverend Bryce, Carol Bye and the Franklin U.C.W. for their support. Sincere thanks to family, friends and neighours for flowers, cards, phone calls, food and charitable donations. Please consider these thanks as personal.

George (Ann), John (Eileen), Jennie (Bruce), Henry (Judy)

I would like to thank the ambulance technicians, the emergency department and the staff and nurses on the 3rd floor. Also special thanks to Dr. Tom Vandor for his care during my week stay at the Barrie. We are so fortunate to have you one and all.

Hugh Orr

Thanks to Margaret Robidoux and Shirley Weir for organizing my 75th birthday party on Sunday, February 27 at the Boulevard Restaurant in Valleyfield. A buffet lunch was served to approximately 40 friends and relatives. Thanks also for the many cards, gifts and good wishes received from folks from this area as well as the United States. My son Philip thanked everyone for their attendance at the party and also for the poem written by Philipe's step-son James.

Amos Martin



Passed away in Huntingdon on February 28th 2005 Mrs. Claire Duheme aged 74 years, Predeceased by her son Donald, she teaves to mourn her children Gérald (Dareen Dineen), Isabelle, Shirley, Diane, Linda and Robert Galipeau, 4 grandchildren, 3 great grandchildren, 2 brothers Victor and William also many relatives and friends, Visitations will be held at the Rodrigue Montpett & Fils Inc. Funeral Home Thursday March 3rd from 2 to 4 p.m., and from 7 to 9 p.m. and Friday March 4th from 9:30 a.m. followed by the funeral at St-Joseph's Church, Huntingdon at 11 a.m. Burlal at St-Joseph's Cemetery, Huntingdon.

3215744-020305-4



charitable donations in Gerry's memory during our time of great sorrow. Gerry will always hold a special place in our hearts and shall be greatly missed.

prayers, flowers, acts of kindness and their

Please accept this as our personal thank you on the behalf of his wife Marie, daughter Melanie, son Michel, father Maurice, sisters Denyse & Diane and brothers Danny & Jamie.

3216586-020305-4